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I do not agree with extending the State of Emergency in place in Queensland..... especially
the medical mandates.

I am sure many people would not have had the COVID vaccine if it didn't mean losing
their income to support their families and to pay their bills.

The mandate presently against unvaccinated persons is dictatorship and unnecessary.
Vaccinated can get COVID and transmit COVID

Unvaccinated can get COVID and transmit COVID

SO, what's the difference.....

Extending the State of Emergency is going to cause more businesses to suffer and some
may even close down.... as some already have.

I implore you, please do not extend this Bill and let us Queenslanders get back to normal
life....

Thank you.... | NN
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